
SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: Mark Myles <mark.myles@bidwells.co.uk>

Sent: 20 September 2024 09:02

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Subject: RE: LRB-2024-34

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam 

Thank you for forwarding a copy of the 1 further representation received in respect of the above Notice of Review. 

We recognise the points that are raised in support of the proposal and therefore we have no further comments to 
make. 

Many thanks 

Kind regards 

Mark 
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